Arthur Doak

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: Auction 109 CP Application for Sunnylands - Raymond 300A
Attachments: RAYMOND 300A LONG FORM ON 293A 9-2021 Final.pdf
Importance: High

From: Gregg Skall <GSkall@tlp.law>

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 1:28 PM

To: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Auction 109 CP Application for Sunnylands - Raymond 300A
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Jim:
Erik Swanson advised that he spoke with you about Raymond. And sent me the following message:

As you already know, Sunnylands was the original proponent of the Raymond allotment back in
2015, so this application is filed as an amendment to the original Form 301 that accompanied
the Petition for Rulemaking. That Form 301 application was filed in CDBS, and per instructions
from Jim Bradshaw we are supposed to work up the amendment in CDBS, but not file it

there. Instead we are to print it out as a PDF and send it in via email; they will then enter the
data into the system themselves. (Jim said that we *could file in LMS, but that the system
would ask for another filing fee. Definitely not what we want to do.)

Accordingly, attached is the CDBS application. Please let me know when it has been entered so that | can create the
public notice. Today is the filing deadline so please let me know if there are any issues | need to address.

Thank you,
Gregg

Gregg P. Skall, Member

(0) 202.789.3121 | (m) 703.623.0600 | gskall@tlp.law

1025 Connecticut Ave, NW, Suite 1011, Washington DC 20036
vCard | Bio | www.tlp.law
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This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please notify the sender and delete
the message and any attachments without printing, copying or further disseminating it. This e-mail also should not be relied upon by you as a source of US federal tax advice.



